
Greetings to Family & Friends of Bullhorn News,

We know that gearing up for college can be a daunting process and the pandemic hasn’t made
it any easier. To help ease the transition, we are organizing a series of events in August that are
open to all students in Philadelphia who are considering applying to college. We encourage all
students to attend regardless of grade level (meaning you don’t have to be a junior or a senior!).
As the pandemic creates a bigger gap for students coming from marginalized communities, we
wish to offer three days of college readiness sessions with a college admission counselor, Cigus
Vanni, otherwise known as the College Fairy. He will be supporting students through applying
for financial aid, using the features of Naviance, and Common App.

Form to apply here:
https://forms.gle/Fib48a44H12NuHHz5

If you have any questions, feel free to contact The Bullhorn at thebullhorn215@gmail.com or
UrbEd at zoey@urbedadvocates.org.

We hope to see you take advantage of this opportunity! Apply as soon as possible and spread
the news!

Thank You
Lin Lin; Bullhorn News Co-President
Kaitlyn Rodriguez; Bullhorn News Co-President

https://forms.gle/Fib48a44H12NuHHz5



